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January 2021 

 

The focus for this month has been on examining the organizations in the 
community that currently have our support and considering the addition of 
further organizations. The committee examined the level of support that has 
been delivered to groups and organizations this Rotary year and those that have 
not with priority on need and projects not funded by various levels of  
government. 

Due to consultation with Gay Ratcliffe, Mike Mason and myself, five 
organizations have been added to our Municipality approved list of recipients. 
The revised lit has been circulated to Executive. 

Currently the Community Services committee  is reviewing the list of possible  
recipients for funding and will make decisions after the budget review. 

There are no reports from other committees under Community Development/ 

Community Services. 
 
Submitted by Kathy Christie 
Community Development Chair 


